
Homeowners' Tax Credit Program 
MD Dept. of Assessments & Taxation 
301 W Preston St, 9th Floor 
Baltimore, MD 21201 

Customer Name 
Street Address 
City, State Zip Code 

We have determined that you can apply for a Homeowners' Tax Credit. 
Applications are due September 1.

(See Reverse)



Dear Maryland Homeowner:

We have determined that you can apply for a Homeowners' Property Tax Credit 
but have not applied for it in past years. Our Department is committed to 
providing Marylanders with the best service possible, and wanted to make sure 
you are aware of this potential tax benefit. 

For more information to determine if you are eligible, please visit  
dat.maryland.gov/homeowners or call 410-767-4433.

To request an application, please email us at sdat.taxcreditapp@maryland.gov 
or call 410-767-4238.




